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Calendar: 

CWCA Club Meetings – Sept. 11 & Oct. 2 – at CFPA, 16 Meriden Rd, Rockfall, CT - 10am-2pm. 

Open Carving Night – Sept. 14 and every second Wednesday 7-9 pm at Bristol Carousel Museum. 

Ct Valley School of Woodworking Open house – Sept. 17  9-3. 

White Memorial 40th Annual Family Nature Day - Saturday September 24, 11 - 5:00 

SpoonCampNJ October 6-7 at Camp Vacamas in West Milford NJ 

Flanders Pumpkin Carving Day - Saturday Oct. 15  

Spirit of Wood Competition 10-16-22 (One of our members won a best of Show-2021) 

For additional information on a calendar events, check the club web site at www.ctwoodcarvers.org. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

         

 

   

 

 

Speaking for CWCA, I would like to thank Linda Z for hosting the CWCA 
picnic with the Woodturners. The day was HOT, but the tents and shade 
made it comfortable. Thank you Chris Z for managing the grill. There 
were old friends and new friends. It was great to see all of you !!!  

In the end, the carvers did their part in mulching Linda’s lawn with the 
turners a distant second. The neatest of all was the quilter with not a 
trace to be found. In the end, good food, good friends and a good time 
was had by all. Thank you Linda and Chris, much appreciated by all!! 

On another note, the club is desperately in need of a treasurer.  

Keep your tools sharp, cuts clean, & chips flying! Happy Carving!!!    
The Prez 

PS: If you are interested in attending White Memorial Family Nature 
Day – let Mike Audette know. No formal plans. Just bring/carve/sell and 
enjoy White Memorial. 

 

Currently Serving CWCA Officers: 

President Leo Hein 860-675-5473 Secretary Dan Holiday 860-620-2255 
V. President        Michael Audette 860-388-7874 Treasurer Bob McVety 203-288-3161 
Membership Mark Austin 860-283-2177 Web Liaison  Lynda Zibbideo         203-686-1207 
 Newsletter Mike Schulde       860-379-5805                                          

                             
TIME TO ‘RE-UP’!  Please send $15.00 to Mark Austin to renew membership For 2022.  Failure to 
renew membership will mean that you will be dropped from the mailing list.  Checks should be made 
to ‘CWCA’ & mailed with form to: CWCA Membership, 258 Campville Rd, Northfield, CT 06778  

Name _______________________________________________ New Member?   □ Yes 

Address __________________________________________________________________ 

Phone ___________________________  Email __________________________________ 
 

CWCA Annual Picnic 

The Club picnic this year was a definite success!  Great company and 

conversation, lots of good food, and interesting sharing among members AND 

between the clubs.  [This was a joint event with both carvers and turners in 

attendance].  

 

Below is a picture of the “Show and Yell” in progress – where each of the club members 

have an opportunity to talk about a recent project, or a project that is in progress.  Also 

below is a picture of Lynda Z doing a turning demonstration – start to finish production 

of a Gronk.  [A sample of her many Gronks can be seen on page left.].  

    

 

http://www.ctwoodcarvers.org/
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M. Schulde, 126 Goose Green Rd., Barkhamsted, CT  06063 

Spoon Carvers at the 

Mystic Carvers Retreat – 25 Years old! 


